
I know that homeopathy is the safest option of any medicine 
available, I support Option 1. 
I strongly oppose Options 3 and 4. 
 
Homeopathic Medicine is a Traditional medicine used worldwide 
recognized by World Health Organisation. On that basis alone it 
should be recognized as a therapeutic option. Under no 
circumstances should Homeopathy be removed as a therapeutic 
option. 
 
The TGA has the ability and discretion to recognize Traditional 
forms of medicine and not just evidence based medicine therefore it 
should continue to do so in the case of Homeopathy. However there 
is plenty of high level evidence available if you choose to read it. 
 
For example, There was a Swiss Report on Homeopathy which 
stated “There is sufficient evidence for the preclinical effectiveness 
and the clinical efficacy of homeopathy and for its safety and 
economy compared with conventional treatment.” – Why was this 
not included in the recommendations to give perspective and 
balance? 
 
The NHMRC report set a higher standard to Homeopathy than the 
TGA currently use to assess efficacy and will use in the future to 
assess efficacy and therefore should not have been mentioned in this 
consultation paper as it is misleading and not relevant. 
 
The NHMRC report is subject to a complaint to the Ombudsman and 
therefore should not have been cited in this consultation paper. 
 
The UK government review cited in consultation paper was rejected 
by the UK Government and therefore should not have been 
mentioned to imply validity to its unaccepted conclusion. 
	




